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BY COURIER 
 
August 14, 2015 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
EB-2015-0176 - Hydro One Networks’ Request for an Exemption for Billing Accuracy and 
Estimated Billing 

 
On May 6, 2015, Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) filed an application with the Ontario 
Energy Board (“the Board”) for an exemption from the sections of the Distribution System Code 
requiring 98% billing accuracy and limiting the use of estimated billing, for customers with 
poorly communicating smart meters. 
 
On June 19, 2015, the Board issued a Decision on the Request for an Oral Hearing and 
Procedural Order No. 1. The Board directed that the application proceed by way of written 
hearing and set dates for asking and responding to interrogatories. The Board also set dates for 
Board Staff and interested parties to submit formal evidence and for Hydro One to respond. 
 
Although the Board did receive a number of letters of comment from customers, Hydro One did 
not receive specific written questions or formal submissions on the application. Hydro One 
believes that the Board has sufficient information to approve this application as submitted. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY ODED HUBERT 
 
 
Oded Hubert 
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